R.M. OF CHESTER NO. 125
BOX 180

GLENAVON, SASK. S0G 1Y0
PHONE — 306-429-2110
FAX — 306-429-2260

June 25, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: R.M. of Chester No. 125 support for Energy East Pipeline Project Application to National Energy
Board:

Please be advised that the Council of the R.M. of Chester discussed the above mentioned project at their
Council meeting held on June 25, 2015 and passed the following resclution supporting the Energy East
Pipeline Project:

“That the Council of the R.M. of Chester No. 125 supports the Energy East Pipeline Project and a letter of
support be written to those concerned advising of same.”

Piease feel free to distribute copies of this letter as you deem necessary.

YVW,

J. R. Hoff#
Admin,
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